
 

 

 
 
 
April 24, 2018 
 
RE: Job posting for Executive Director of the NFAHW Council 
 
The National Farmed Animal Health and Welfare Council is seeking an Executive Director 
to provide leadership as the Council continues its development by taking on enhanced 
responsibilities with respect to national farmed animal health and welfare.  The role will 
be located in a home office and will require some travel.  The role will begin as soon as 
possible for the selected candidate. While the role will start under contract, there is 
intention to make the position permanent. 
 
The NFAHW Council was formed in 2010 as an advisory council to the FPT Regulatory 
ADMs and all other stakeholders in animal agriculture.  It is a unique organization which 
considers issues of importance to animal agriculture in a One Health context.  Council 
members include experts in animal health and public health and come from the federal 
government, provincial/territorial governments and industry/non-government 
organizations. 
 
The Executive Director will be responsible for all operations and program activities, 
including planning, budgeting, monitoring and measuring success, networking, 
stakeholder collaboration and communication and human resources. 
 
The ideal candidate will have strong organizational, communication, networking and 
leadership skills with previous experience in management roles in an agricultural 
organization.  Demonstrated business operations experience, grant writing experience 
and the ability to work in both English and French will be assets.  The candidate must be 
a self-starter, able to work from a home office in a virtual team environment, be a 
skilled communicator, have good project management skills and be able to use common 
office software. 
 
Education – A professional designation is required. 
 
Interested parties should send their resume to nfahwcouncil@animalhealth.ca by May 
14th, 2018. 
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